
As I understand it, this legislation would allow "fracking brine" to be spread on all state of Ohio streets, 
roads, and highways, because it is high is saline. 
 
Fracking brine is also high in Radium 226 and 228 which cannot be filtered out.  
 
I call your attention to the Ohio Revised Code: 2927.24, sections b1, c1, and e1, which says it is a felony 
to knowingly poison anyone with radioactive material  in their water. 
 
I ask that you take down this legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert R. Krasen 
 


